      CLASSMATES DISCUSSION
        Healthcare is a right. A law brought about to the Supreme Court in 2012 that made affordable care for all individuals, this was known as the Affordable Care Act (ACA) (O’Rourke, 2017). Individuals have the right to seek medical attention regardless of payment (O’Rourke, 2017). Many individuals swarm the emergency department because they could not afford medical care and their medications for chronic issues. This not only increased the amount of revenue that was spent by tax payers but also created a gap within the way healthcare was being delivered (O’Rourke, 2017).  Many individuals believed that healthcare is a privilege and that you must qualify to be eligible for healthcare (Hoffman, 2019). 
        Health care is not equality available for all individuals (Hoffman, 2019). Depending on the healthcare insurance one has available that will determine the type of care one will receive. For instance, private insurance or out of pocket co-pay will allow an individual to be able to seek specialty providers without a referral (Braouezec, 2019). On the other hand, public insurance requires certain steps to be completed before being able to be seen by a specialty provider (Braouezec, 2019). Regardless, both of these individuals will still receive different care. Even though all individuals are required to have health insurance there is still a gab among healthcare coverage (Hoffman, 2019). 
       Healthcare is a right and every individual should be eligible for healthcare. Nevertheless, guidelines have been put into place to determine what bracket one is eligible for. For instance, depending on one’s income it will determine if the individual will have an out-of-pocket expense (Braouezec, 2019). An individual should not be turned away when seeking medical attention regardless of nonpayment or medical insurance (Braouezec, 2019). Within the hospital that I am employed with if the individual does not have medical coverage a social worker is available to assist the patient with filling out the paper work for medical insurance. The patient is than discharged with a thirty-day supply of medication. This gives the patient enough time to hear something back from the insurance company regarding eligibility. Healthcare is a right and all those seeking medical attention should never be turned away regardless of payment.
